
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TIMBER CREEK HEIGHTS DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

48” STORM SEWER REPLACEMENT 

 

The Board of Trumbull County Commissioners has scheduled a Public Hearing on Thursday, 

November 14, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Trumbull County Administration Building, 5th Floor, 

Hearing Room, 160 High Street, N.W., Warren, OH  44481 for the purpose of discussing the 

required replacement of approximately 341 lineal feet of 48” storm sewer drainage pipe within the 

Timber Creek Heights Drainage District.  A proposed schedule of estimated project costs, property 

owner tentative assessments and options will be discussed with owners of property within the 

affected Timber Creek Heights Drainage District. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUMBULL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS: 

Mauro Cantalamessa, President;     Frank S. Fuda;     Daniel E. Polivka 

By:  Paulette A. Godfrey, Clerk 

Publish Two (2) Times:  Tribune Chronicle 

Monday, October 14, 2019 

Monday, October 21, 2019 

 

 

 


